
 COMMUNIQUE 

Value Added Tax  
Zero-Rating of Bread 

The public is hereby informed that bread is being reclassified as a zero-rated 

supply with effect from 01 March 2019. 

Following this reclassification, VAT registered persons will be entitled to claim 

credit for input tax in respect of taxable goods and services used to make 

supplies of bread as from the effective date.  

Non VAT registered persons making supplies of bread may consider to submit 

their application for VAT registration.  

For additional information, kindly phone on 207 6000 or call in person at the 

Customer Service Centre, MRA Head office, Ehram Court, Ground Floor, Cnr 

Mgr Gonin & Sir Virgil Naz Streets, Port Louis or visit MRA’s website: 

www.mra.mu 
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